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November 10, 2021

Dear Neighbors:

As always, I am pleased to advise that this month’s meeting will be held on
Monday, November 15, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at Village Hall. We weicome
your attendance and participation. In addition to our usual business, we will be
having public hearings on several proposed laws related to special use permits,
impervious site coverage, chain link fencing and requirement for plantings.

As a reminder, if you plan to be out of town for the holidays or over the winter season,
please arrange to make sure your home appears occupied while you're away. We
strongly suggest notifying Village Hall of the dates of your absence and we will be happy
to complete a vacant premise form on your behalf. This form is recorded with the NCPD
4th Precinct and our own Village Security force and will assist in patrolling the
neighborhood.  This information is kept strictly confidential and helps secure the
community by highlighting unusual situations such as an open garage door or parked
service vehicle at a vacationing homeowner’'s premises. We need your help in
proactively securing our community by locking your car doors, using your alarm and
keeping your property well illuminated.

We have finished with our new LPR cameras being installed and have added two new
locations on Rail Road Avenue. We will also be putting in video cameras on Rail Road
Avenue due to the constant illegal dumping of debris.

The Board and I look forward to having you join us at the November 15th meeting
at 7:00 p.m. and I sincerely wish you and your families a healthy and happy
Thanksgiving holiday.

ards to all,

Lee A. Israel
Mayor



